
 

Performance verification 

Entries close on 3 September which coincides with the change over to the new EA IT system.  
This may impact on our ability to verify results in a timely manner. 

It is important that riders/owners send in their results (as per the conditions of entry) on the 
online JotForm created for this event (see link below).   

You can access your horse’s results by your MyEA account on the website (apparently the 
App does not work as well as checking results through a web browser). 

https://www.equestrian.org.au/MyEA  

If you can,  take a screenshot of the results and upload it after you have completed the form 
and before you submit the form.  You can also attach links or screenshots of results from the 
various scoring providers and upload those as well.  

You can complete this form in stages by using the Save and Continue feature before you 
submit. 

You can complete the result form at any time up until the 8 September 2025 

If you have any questions please contact Toni on: 

Ph: 0418 686 781 or email: ausdressagechamps@gmail.com   

Thank you for your cooperation.  

To access the form click the link below or scan the QR code 

https://form.jotform.com/251751469707061  

 

 


